
 
TO:    Student Representative Assembly    

FROM:                Maheera Choudhury, AVP Finance    

SUBJECT:        Bylaw 9; Non-MSU Groups – OPIRG McMaster    

DATE:       October 20th, 2024    

   
    
Dear SRA,    
    
After a thorough review and engaging in productive discussions regarding OPIRG's budget 
and their responses to our inquiries, the Finance Committee is pleased to express our support 
for OPIRG's budget for the 2024-2025 academic year. 
 
Based on our comprehensive evaluation, we are happy to report that there are no further 
recommendations at this time, as OPIRG satisfactorily addressed our questions and provided 
clear next steps. 
 
In conclusion, the Finance Committee reaffirms its support for OPIRG’s budget and looks 
forward to witnessing the continued growth of OPIRG’s financial management and its positive 
contributions to the McMaster University community.  
 
Thank you,    
Maheera Choudhury   
    
Associate Vice-President Finance     
avpfinance@msu.mcmaster.ca   
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From the office of the…  

      

AVP Finance    
    


